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Caddo Sheriff seeks help locating missing
man

Monday, November 21, 2016

One year ago today, 33-year-old Kenneth Cole was reported missing by his family.

Caddo deputies say since that time, there has been no word from Cole, no sightings. Only the discovery of his
car at the Shreveport Goodwill on West 70th Street shortly after he was reported missing.

Sheriff’s Detective Andy Scoggins said the last time Cole’s family had contact with him was on November 16,
2015, by phone. He purchased a plane ticket to Las Vegas and was to leave on November 20, but he didn’t
make the flight. He had plans to move to Alaska with a friend but didn’t make it there either.

Scoggins said there are no obvious signs of foul play, but lack of evidence has not provided any conclusion as to
where he might be.

Anyone with information about Cole, his activities in November 2015, or where he might be is urged to contact
Detective Scoggins at the Caddo Sheriff’s Detective’s Office at 681-0700.  
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 Attachments


